On June 5th, the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding PM1 - Educational Specification for Carver Middle:

Question:  Please attach CSA-20, pre-CSR and CSR.

Response:  See attached.

Question:  Clarify the funding source.

Response:  The Carver Middle project will be funded in FY 2007.  A specific funding source has not yet been determined but will be determined during the budget process.
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